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Beginning in the 2018-19 school year, TPSD k-2 schools will retain students based on grades only.  

Promotion to the next grade in grades k-2 was previously dependent upon the following:  grades, STAR 

scores, Classworks, and District Common assessments.   We made this decision after reviewing 

requirements from the MDE.  K-2 principals, along with their teachers, have replaced the indicator sheet 

with an information sheet. 

 

 

 

 


